
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 24, 1998 

 

 

 

 

New Orleans Aviation Board 

Mr. Edwin Zaffran 

Security Superintendent 

P.O. Box 20007 

New Orleans, Louisiana 70141 

 

Dear Mr. Zaffran: 

 

I am writing to extend our appreciation for your assistance. 

 

On June 2, we needed to transport several boxes of important documents related to the assassination 

of President John F. Kennedy from New Orleans to Washington, D.C.  I want to particularly thank 

you, Ms. Mae Bradley, and the agents who escorted me at the airport for their invaluable assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 


